
 

 

 

 

 

19 March 2020, Paris 
 

EUROSATORY 2020: CORONAVIRUS COVID-19 UPDATES 

Eurosatory, international land and airland Defence and Security exhibition, will be 
held from 8 to 12 June 2020 in The Parc des Expositions de Paris-Nord Villepinte - 
France. Discover below some information about organisation of the exhibition and 
Coronavirus Covid-19 situation.  
 
Following the evolution of the sanitary situation in France and in order to ensure the 
health and safety of the population, the President of the Republic decided to limit 
movement for all for 15 days beginning from March 17th, 2020. 
 
COGES has taken these instructions into account 
and has implemented all the necessary measures 
to maintain the safety of its team and partners 
and to ensure the continuity of its services. All 
COGES staff are now in home offices and your 
preferred contact people remain the same. Phone 
and email details are unchanged, and we are all 
available to answer your questions. 
 
We hope that this crisis will be as short as possible; nobody knows today how it will 
evolve. Currently, the organisation of the Eurosatory exhibition from June 8 to 12, 
2020 is maintained and we are working to prepare the exhibition carefully while 
ensuring the safety and protection of all participants. A decision concerning the 
holding of the trade fair or its cancellation will be taken by the end of April, in order 
to allow everyone to make the right arrangements. 
  
Of course, we remain attentive to any directives from the Government and we will 
keep you informed in real-time of the evolution of the situation. 
We hope that you and your relatives are in good health and we have a special 
thought for everyone affected by the virus. 
 

 

To know more about EUROSATORY: 
www.eurosatory.com 

 

Online press accreditation: https://bit.ly/2tpFaTn 
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